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Dear sirs:

The people living near Bishop Tube are not zealots. They are not extremists. They are entirely reasonable. They
have every right to be anxious and concerned, given the history of this site and what’s occurred here. Please do the
right thing concerning this potential development. Please do not allow this to move forward without getting all the
necessary facts first. Please consider the well being of local residents and the environment over the desires and
pushiness of a zealous developer. Don’t let this become your ‘Love Canal’. Please...

Jim Sweeney





